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Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
It was a big week for Sporting at 
Mobberley Primary School and all 
our children conducted 
themselves fantastically at the 
World Cup Football 
Tournaments. Great manners 
and teamwork were on display at 
all times. A particular well done to 
our Year 3/4 Boys who won their 
tournament and our Year 3/4 
Girls who were runners ups in 
their’s. 
 
Our Year 4 won Gold Medals at 
the Knutsford Cluster Tennis 
Tournament on Thursday. A 
fantastic achievement! 
 
Our Year 4 & Year 6 Teams had 
a great afternoon at the Athletics 
competition on Wednesday, 
narrowly missing out on a medal 
place. 
 
The sporting theme continues 
this week with tag rugby, hockey, 
tennis & golf, rounders and 
cricket events.  
 
Year 5 will be attending a PE Day 
at Knutsford Academy this 
Friday. They attended a 
Numeracy Day at the Academy 
last Thursday which included 
games of Pointless and Cluedo! 
 
Year 4 enjoyed their trip to The 
Roman Dewa Museum last 
Monday. The highlights included 
a march through Chester whilst 
chanting, Miss Quibell taking part 
in a Gladiator fight and Miss 
Rainbow getting her head 
chopped off! 
 
I thoroughly enjoyed attending 
the Mobberley Rose for the first 
time on Saturday. What a lovely 
community event this is and so 
nice to see all of our children 
taking part in so many different 
ways. 
 
Damien Stenson 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Golden Certificates for the 
week ending 15/06/2018 

Reception ~ Archie Goodall 
Year 1 ~ Brooke Owens 
Year 2 ~ Rosalie Tarne 
Year 3 ~ Lillia Robinson 
Year 4 ~ Connie Timmins 
Year 5 ~ Thomas Robinson 
Year 6 ~ Charlie Bannister 
All these pupils gave 100% in 
their studies last week. 
 

 
 

 
 
Good to be Green week 
ending 15/06/2018 

Reception ~ Scarlett Leaver 
Year 1 ~ Easkey Finn 
Year 2 ~ Olivia Holbrook 
Year 3 ~ Stuart Davies 
Year 4 ~ Callum Hirst 
Year 5 ~ Will Ackroyd 
Year 6 ~ Emily Cran-Crombie 
Well done to all children who 
keep the Golden Rules all week 
and whose names are entered 
in the class raffle.  
 
 

 

 
 
Winning House 

Green with 210 House Points, 
Griffin 201, Wilfrid 198 and 
Mallory195 
Well done to Green!  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Attendance week ending 
15/06/2018 

Reception ~ 98.67% 
Year 1 ~ 95.17% 
Year 2 ~ 98.33% 
Year 3 ~ 97.69% 
Year 4 ~ 89.52% 
Year 5 ~ 97.04% 
Year 6 ~ 99.50% 
Well done to Reception & Year Six, 
our Key Stage 1 and 2 class 
attendance winners. 
 
 

 
 
VIP’s this week 

Our VIP’s this week wearing the red 
sweatshirts will be: 
Reception ~ Leila Chown 
Year 1 ~ Amelie Marshall 
Year 2 ~ Max Valentine 
Year 3 ~ Maisie Brown 
Year 4 ~ Jacob Lomas 
Year 5 ~ Alex Done 
Year 6 ~ Kirsty Marshall 
 
 
 

 
 
KS1 Lunchtime Golden Table 

The Infant winners for last week 
were: 
Reception ~ Milo Rawlings-Brown 
Year 1 ~ Sanah Morris 
Year 2 ~ Maximus Kanaris 
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Times Table Champions 

Times Table Certificates were 
awarded to the following children 
in Years 1 & 2 : 
~ Charlie Brown (x5) 
~ George English-Jones (x3) 
~ Scarlett Maloney (x3) 
~ Theo Thompson (x2) 
~ Bailey Edwards (x2) 
~ Lucas Jones (x2) 
~ James Mayer-Rees (x2) 
~ Riley Williamson-Howell (x10) 
~ Freddie Hoyle 
~ Charlie Morton  
Well done to these children! 
 

     

 
 
Pen Licences 

Pen Licences have been 
awarded to Max Valentine and 
Harry Gallagher. Well done boys! 
 

 
 

Music for Life Lessons 

If your child is interested in trying 
a course of instrumental lessons 
at school, please visit 
www.musicforlife.org.uk/apply-
now where you will find lots of 
information and be able to book a 
"taster" course online ready to 
start in September. Instrument 
lessons at Mobberley CE 
Controlled Primary are provided 
by Music for Life - a not-for-profit 
music education service working 
in partnership with 130 schools to 
teach around 4,500 pupils every 
week across Cheshire, Wirral and 
North Staffordshire. To discover 
more about the work of Music for 
Life, please visit:  
WEBSITE:      musicforlife.org.uk 
FACEBOOK:  
facebook.com/Musicforlife1234 
TWITTER:      
twitter.com/MusicforLifeSCH 
VIDEOS:         
Music for Life can accommodate 
almost any child who books a 
course before the summer 
because it designs a new 
timetable from scratch every year 
to do so. After that, additional 
places may be available during 
 
 

 
 

the year but they tend to be more 
limited. It is important to note that 
anyone wishing to try a course of 
lessons in September needs to 
book before the end of this term 
(certainly before August) to be 
sure of a place when school 
reopens.  
The cost of lessons can be 
spread over 12 months if required 
to help make things much more 
affordable, typically around £25 
per month or less for most 
instruments for beginners (piano 
around £37 per month) and 
payment can be made by almost 
any debit, credit or pre-paid card. 
Full details about costs are 
available on the Music for Life 
website and can be viewed and 
confirmed before booking.   
Involvement in music offers 
young people something very 
special, not only introducing 
children to a confidence boosting, 
life enhancing interest, but also 
something which study after 
study has shown leads to 
improved achievement across the 
curriculum. 130 schools, together 
with thousands of parents, young 
people, professional musicians 
and music teachers would tell 
you they feel Music for Life offers 
something special, too! Music for 
Life exists to engage children 
long term in high quality music 
making and to nurture and 
develop an interest we know 
many will have for life.  
We are proud to have had the 
opportunity to work with some 
amazing young people over the 
last 23 years and hope that your 
child may join us soon! 
 
School Garden Plea 

Does anyone have any garden 
canes that we can use to stake 
our plants? 
Thank you, 
Mrs Anderton 
 
PE Kits 

Please ensure that your child has 
these in school at all times. Given 
all of the sporting events that are 
taking place it is easy to lose 
track of where the PE kit is but 
the School Office would greatly 
appreciate keeping requests to 
call home for PE kits to a 
minimum at this extremely busy 
time of year. 

 

MOPS NEWS 
 
Last week at MOPS the children 
spent a great deal of time outside 
in the sunshine. However, we 
spent a very warm Tuesday 
inside make no pizzas with 
‘Speckled Hen’. The afternoon 
was a great success and the 
children were all so pleased with 
the results. We hope they 
enjoyed eating their pizzas too. 
 
This week our craft is World Cup 
football puppets. 
 
We also hope to have our mini 
sports day either this week or 
next. 

🏃�♀️🏃�♀️🏃�♀️🏃�♀️🏃�

♀️ 

 
To book your child in at MOPS 
please ring 0775 9563603 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


